Welcome activities for 2010 first year students.

May 28, 2010

MUPY Student Association held a welcome party packed with activities to promote unity among students
across the faculty for the newly enrolled first year pharmacy student, class of 2010. This 3 days

activities aimed to provide plenty of opportunities for new students to interact with both faculty
members and current students through entertaining activities. Assoc. Prof. Pisamai Kulkarnjanatorn
presided on this event.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/570



